
October 28, 2013 
   
Re:  Winter Street NE Reconstruction Project 
  
Dear Minneapolis Resident\Business: 
  
Major construction activities for the Winter St. project are wrapping up. Manholes 
are being raised on Winter St., Ulysses Ave. and 16th Ave. in preparation for the 
final lift of asphalt. This last lift of asphalt is planned for Saturday Nov. 2. We still 
have work on the boulevard and asphalt patching behind the driveways and 
parking lots to complete. T-sawing for crack control will follow. 

Temporary traffic control will continue to be flexible and dependent on 
construction activities. Please review the map below for the best access and 
parking areas. 

Additional information and updates on this project are available at the City’s 
web site: 
http://www.ci.minneapolis.mn.us/cip/all/cip_winter_index 

Our construction activities are likely to cause you some inconvenience, but 
we are hopeful that you will be patient and understanding as the work 
progresses. For our part, we will do our best to keep these inconveniences at a 
minimum.  If you have any questions or concerns about this project, please 
call me or Keith Gronhovd, at 612-328-4500 or send an email to 
keith.gronhovd@minneapolismn.gov 
  
We hope to inconvenience you as little as possible and would like to thank 
you in advance for your cooperation and understanding while Winter Street 
NE Area is being improved. 

Sincerely, 

    
Keith Gronhovd 
Supervisor Engineering Technician I  
612-328-4500 
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